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Gretna Green Elementary School

15 Gretna Green Drive

Miramichi, NB

E1V 5V6   

Principal: Carolyn Simmons 

                                                                    

 Vice-Principal: Krista Bransfield
Phone:  506 778-6099 * Fax 506 778-6143

June 11, 2009

We are very excited to have your child coming to Gretna Green this fall.  They are a super group and we are really happy to be working with them.  Many parents have been asking what students will need.  We appreciate it if your child came to school with the following:

· A book bag that is large enough to carry books, a lunch bag, shoes and snow pants.

· Two large boxes of tissues (105-200 sheets).

· A change of clothes, including socks and underwear, in a plastic bag with their name on it.

· School Supply Fee: 
$20.00 in September and $20.00 in January.
· Your child’s baby picture and family picture to be added to our family wall.
· We would like each child to have indoor sneakers or shoes.

Please place your child’s name on everything coming to school to be sure it doesn’t get misplaced.

Each morning we have a recess break.  We would ask that you please provide a “peanut/nut free” mid morning snack for your child every day.   We will provide a “Home Folder” for each child.  This will be our line of communication between the home and school.  The folder will be checked each morning.  If your child is buying lunch at the cafeteria, please place the order and money in a plastic bag (with name) and put it in the home folder, not the lunch bag. Also, any notes and memos going home will be placed in their folders.  We will hold a curriculum information night early in September to discuss curriculum routines.

In September, we will be having our usual staggered entry for kindergarten students.  This means that one half of the class will come to school on Tuesday, September 8th and one half to school on Wednesday, September 9th.  On Thursday and Friday, all students will attend.  We have found that a staggered entry facilitates your child’s school start, cuts down on confusion and allows the teacher and child to get acquainted more quickly.

 Enjoy your summer!

Sincerely,


Carolyn Simmons, Principal (
Diane Arbeau, Kindergarten Teacher (
Yvonne Girouard, Kindergarten Teacher ( 
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